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Monday 7th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that we have some staff leaving the Nishkam family during and at the end of 

this term.  We will be saying farewell to: 
 

• Mrs Bhambra, Associate Teacher who has been with us since September 2016 and has 

worked across the school supporting teachers.  Mrs Bhambra has seen the school grow over 

the years and has made positive contributions in its development over her time.  She is leaving 

to expand her experience further in another school setting and will be leaving us on Friday 18th 

March.  We wish her the very best and thank her for all her contributions over the years. 

• Mrs Chahal, Class Teacher and Maths Lead who joined the Nishkam family in September 2017 

as a newly qualified teacher.  She also progressed onto becoming the Maths Lead for our school.  

She is leaving at the end of this term to progress her career further.  Mrs Chahal is a fantastic 

teacher who has played a significant role in the school’s development. We wish her all the best 

in her new role as an Assistant Headteacher. 

• Mrs Sangha, Assistant Headteacher, who joined us in September 2019 has been part of my 

senior leadership team.  Her contributions have been highly valued by not only the leaders of 

the school but also by the teachers.  As a valued member of the Nishkam family, Mrs Sangha 

has provided teachers with high quality training and development during her time here.  She 

leaves us to spend more time with family.  We wish her all the very best for the future and will 

miss her dearly. 
 

The success of our school is based on the team work of everyone, each person has a valuable 

contribution in your child’s education.  We are grateful and wish the very best to our leavers and I am 

sure they will take Nishkam with them as they move on to pastures new. 

 

Your sincerely,  

 

Mr H S Dhanjal 

Headteacher 
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